
Friends of the Davis Public Library

Minutes of the May 10, 2016 meeting

In attendance:  President Angel Nicoletti, Vice President Dave Ferner, Secretary Leigh Fosberry, Treasurer Alexia
Currie, Library Director Lauren Rettig, , Member at Large Dick Scofield, Trustees  Frankie Scofield, Donna Hamilton,
Geri Bailey, and Alternate Ginger Saleski,  Brian  Wakeman and  Membership Chair Sally Ripley.

Call to order: The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. in the library.  Lauren was welcomed to town as a new
resident!

Librarian’s Report: 

In March, the library had 169 patrons, 158 items were borrowed from DPL, there were 38 uses of the computer, and
no museum passes were used.  In addition 16 items were borrowed from the Interlibrary Loan program, and 96 from
NH Downloadable Books for a total of 270 for the month.  We have 9 new patrons this month and 6 attended
Storytime.

CLIF will be held on May 12 at the school with Ted Scheu, poet.

The Coyote Program will be held in Marlow at 6:30 PM.

The Summer Reading Program will kick off on June 18th with authors Sandra and Rich Wallace.

The new DVD’s have been purchased.

April Meeting Minutes were approved as written.

Treasurer’s Report was approved as written.  There is no change in membership.

Setting priorities for DPL with Library Trustees:

Fire Marshall Addition Compliance items, falling exterior lights, the hitching posts, setting the gazebo, ramp
resurfacing, building walkways to the back door and gazebo, landscaping including the John Barrett Meditation
garden, removing the front walkway, replacing some of the windows, clean up, fill and level area near leach field with
swale for runoff  are all high priority.  We have some estimates and others are being sought.

Paving the parking lot will be after these things are accomplished..

Recycle Bin:  Tabled until we have time to meet with the company to discuss the details.

Book Sale News:  Storage available at the Gould House.  More discussion at the June meeting.

Next Meeting: June 7 at 2PM.


